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Kathy Baig, Eng., FIC, MBA is elected President  

of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
 

Montreal, May 28, 2016 – At the end of the voting period from May 6 to 27, 2016 in which all 
members of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec (OIQ) were invited to participate, Kathy 
Baig, Eng., FIC, MBA, was elected to the office of President of the OIQ for a term of two 
years. 
 
Currently Project Manager at Aéroports de Montréal, Ms. Baig holds the office of First Vice 
President on the OIQ’s 95th Board of Directors. 
 
In addition, six directors were elected for a term of three years in three of the eight electoral 
regions where directorships were to be filled. 
 
Montreal region (participation rate: 17.01%) 

• Charles Bombardier, Eng., M.Sc.A., ASC 
• Louis Champagne, Eng., FIC 
• Sandra Gwozdz, Eng., FIC 
• Christelle Proulx, Eng. 

 
Quebec City region (participation rate: 17.79%) 

• Anne Baril, Eng. 
 
Abitibi-Témiscamingue region (participation rate: 17.06%) 

• Éric Bordeleau, Eng., CD 
 
For the first time at the OIQ, members filled out their ballot on line, both for the election of the 
president and the directors in the electoral regions where seats were to be filled. 
 
The official report presenting the full results was prepared by Raymond Chabot Grant 
Thornton. Under section 45 of the Regulation respecting representation on the Board of 
Directors of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec and elections to said Board, it will be 
published in the participant handbook prepared for the Annual General Meeting of members, 
which will take place on June 16. 
 
The elected President and directors will begin their duties on June 22, at the first meeting of 
the OIQ’s 96th Board of Directors. The Board of Directors will also elect the Executive 
Committee for 2016-2017 on that date. 
 
The OIQ Web site has all the information about the candidates for the presidency and 
the candidates for the directorships. 
 
About the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Founded in 1920, the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec has a membership of approximately 
60,000 engineering professionals in all fields, except forest engineering. The mission of the 
OIQ is to ensure the protection of the public by supervising the practice of the profession 

http://www.oiq.qc.ca/fr/jeSuis/membre/elections/Pages/Candidatspresidence2016.aspx
http://www.oiq.qc.ca/fr/jeSuis/membre/elections/Pages/Candidats_cda.aspx


within the framework of its constituent laws and ensure that the profession serves the public 
interest. For more information, go to http://www.oiq.qc.ca. 
 
For a quick update on OIQ news, join our virtual communities: 

• Facebook www.facebook/oiq.qc.ca 
• Twitter https://twitter.com/OIQ  
• LinkedIn https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ingenieurs  
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Source: Patrick Leblanc 

Communications Advisor 
Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Tel.: 514 441-3697 
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